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Thank you to everyone who participated in naming our newsletter.
The new name "The Nativity North Star" honors Frederick Douglass
and his abolitionist publication.

Fun at Y.O.U and Community Boating

https://youtu.be/xpA-3qOyxrY
https://youtu.be/SfiRfxdGZNo


For more photos highlighting the start of the school year, click here.

"Why I Teach" with alumnus Devon Pires

Welcome Ny-Jah!

Ny-Jah Eastman, an Our Sisters'
School alumna, graduated from
Bridgewater State University in the
spring of 2022 with a bachelor’s degree
in Political Science and a minor in
Criminal Justice. Ny-Jah will be
supporting the advancement office and
academic programs. Please join us in
welcoming her to the Nativity
community!

Nativity Golf, Tennis & Auction Fundraiser

https://www.nativitynb.org/news-events/media-gallery/


Tennis participants at Marion Indoor Tennis Club

While the golf
got rained out,
the tennis,
reception and
auction were a
great success!
Thank you to
our generous
sponsors,
volunteers and
participants!

Join the Nativity community - Volunteer here.
 

After School Activities Are Underway

https://www.nativitynb.org/support-us/volunteer-opportunities/


 
Alumni, we want to hear from you!

Nativity wants to celebrate
you. Have you graduated,
gotten a promotion, started
a family? Please share your
adventures, successes and
life events with us by
contacting Ny-Jah at
neastman@nativitynb.org or
508 994-3800 ext. 131. Temple Class

Follow us on social media.
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